
You’re Invited to Public Meetings 
on Phases 8 and 9 of the 

South Valley Drinking Water Project
In-Person Meeting

Thursday, May 11, 2023
5:30 p.m. Open House

6 p.m. Meeting
Los Padillas Community Center 

2117 Los Padillas Rd SW – Albuquerque

Virtual Meeting
Tuesday, May 16, 2023  •  6 p.m. 

Via Zoom:
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/82384295477

Or Call-In: 
(253) 215 8782 or (346) 248 7799

Purpose of Project: Continuation of a more than  
20-year project to provide safe, reliable drinking water 
and expanded fire protection for the South Valley.  
Phase 8 and 9 are roughly bordered by:
• � �Dennis Chavez Blvd on the north
• � �South of Los Padillas Rd SW on the south
• � �Douglas Road SW on the west
• � �Coors Blvd on the east

Purpose of Meeting: At this meeting, the design team 
will review plans for Phases 8 and 9, including benefits, 
a timeline for construction and anticipated construction 
impacts. Team members will also answer questions and 
receive comments.

For more information or to request Americans with 
Disabilities Act (ADA) related accommodations, please 
contact Ty Stevers at 505-417-9989 at least 48 hours  
prior to the meeting.


